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[bookmark: _GoBack]On November 11, 2021 Commission Chairs Team, met with Treasurer Bob Love to review the church budget proposal for the coming year.  The different Commission Chairs discussed their budget proposals which Bob had gathered.  Also, general discussion was held about surplus funds. This information will be presented to the congregation for review, discussion and decision on December 5th.
The rest of the meeting was a review of commissions with only a couple of commissions reporting.  
A discussion was held with the Safely Gathering Team and it was determined to have a Sunday School session for congregational input. 
Next meeting of the Commission Chairs scheduled for January 6 at 6:00 p.m.

